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UPDATES
CONNECT. BELONG. SUPPORT.

BYLAWS ELECTION COMING SOON

All Learning Forward members will soon have the opportunity to vote in an election about several bylaws.
The organization’s bylaws, guidelines by which board members operate to ensure continuity and 

effective leadership, contain articles that guide membership structure, the role of voting members, and facets 
of board operations and procedures.

Visit learningforward.org/board-of-trustees/2022-bylaw-election to learn more, and look for email 
updates about this opportunity to engage.  


